
March 29, 2020 

Special COVID-19 alert from Campbell-Stone United Church 

Given the current COVID-19 pandemic environment, Campbell-Stone United 

Church has suspended its regular services until further notice. 

Members of Campbell-Stone United Church are respecting the “physical-

distancing” and other public health guidelines, but using common prayer and 

bible reading materials, and online Sunday services to support our spiritual needs. 

As the closure continues, we will be developing further measures to continue our 

common social and spiritual lives. 

We will announce the happy day when we can re-commence our weekly services 

(10:00 am, Sundays) and social events. 

God Bless and stay safe. 


